
Sustainable Wardrobe Workshop

The Sustainable Wardrobe Workshop is a Gate Church Carbon Saving Project
online event a week tomorrow – Saturday 24th April – at 11am.

The project team advise :

“Join us during Fashion Revolution Week to hear how you can make your
wardrobe more sustainable and why this is so important, just as all the high
street fast fashion brands are preparing to reopen.

We’ll be joined by Adele The Sustainable Stylist from House of Colour, who
will be sharing her tips with us on how to thrift like a pro.

We’ll be sharing information about our Community Wardrobe and other useful
local tips.

This will be an interactive session and we look forward to hearing your
sustainable fashion tips.”

Furter information and how to take part is available here.

http://www.government-world.com/sustainable-wardrobe-workshop/
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